
 

 

 

 

Dear Gurudev,  dear Abunathswamiji, 

 

We would like to congratulate you with your title “Bharat Gaurav”, 

proud of India.  

India can indeed be proud to have someone like you. You really make 

so much effort of bringing the message of the holy saints, rishi’s and 

yogi’s from India to the world. You make the message of the holy 

Veda’s for us understandable and practical. Our lives become more 

spiritual, healthy and happy through your teachings and presence. 

Thank you dear Swamiji for everything, we are trying to give the 

message further to the practitioners of Yoga in Daily Life in the 

Netherlands. 

 

Much love,  

Your Bhaktas from the Netherlands  

 

  



YOGA IN DAILY LIFE in the NETHERLANDS 

 

Vishwaguru Mahamandaleshwar Paramhans Abunathswamiji visited the 

Netherlands for the first time in 2004 on the 11th and 12th of May and 

gave 2 lectures in Tilburg and Amsterdam on the theme: “Peace begins 

in your own heart”. In between the programs we had a peaceful walk in 

the forest. After that Swamiji blessed the yogacentre in Oosteind. As a 

present Swamiji got the typical dutch clogs. 

    
 

          
 

 

 

 

  



In 2008 Abunathswamiji visited the Netherlands again for a whole 

Yogaweekendseminar  from the 16th till 18th of May in Breda. People 

from all parts of the Netherlands and also from different european 

countries came for the inspirational lectures and Yoga and meditation 

workshops. 

 

    

         

    

 

 


